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Contact:  Elise Schaffer, PIO 
Phone:    (608) 284-6142 
Email:    schaffer@danesheriff.com 
 

Search for Missing Boater on Lake Monona Continues 
 
 

Madison, WI. May 22nd, 2025. 
 
With the likely increase in water traffic over Memorial Day weekend, the Dane County 
Sheriff’s Office is asking for boaters, swimmers, and others who recreate on Lake 
Monona to notify us if anything is seen or located that can be of assistance as we 
continue search efforts. 
 
If anything is seen, please call 911 and provide a description as best as possible.   
 

*** 
 
 


